From: Christopher Norborg <CNorborg@igchicago.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 9:03:04 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Erin Keane
Subject: Gifts to the City accepted by IG Ferguson 

 

REVISED:
 

Steve,

 

Joe Ferguson spoke at the City Club of Chicago on July 18, 2018. He accepted two gifts to the City:

 

(1)    A coffee mug (~$10 retail) with the City Club seal on one side and the phrase “I spoke to the City Club of Chicago and this mug was my honorarium” on the other; and

(2)    A certificate signed by the City Club’s president and chairman that read, in pertinent part, “The City Club of Chicago presents Joseph Ferguson with an honorary one-year membership for his Public Policy Forum Series remarks, which have contributed to making the City Club of Chicago the premier public affairs forum in the state of Illinois” ($50 retail).

 

Pursuant to MCC 2-156-142(a)(2), OIG hereby reports these gifts to the City. The mug will be displayed in OIG’s office and/or used to drink coffee and/or other beverages while at work. The membership will be used to attend educational and information events related to the IG’s work. 

 

Thanks,

Chris

____________________________________

 

Chris Norborg

Associate General Counsel for Audit & Program Review

City of Chicago, Office of Inspector General

